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With the future of the Affordable Care Act again in doubt, AAF’s Center for Health and Economy has modeled 
the potential impact of a new consensus-group proposal for federal health legislation. According to the 
projection, the Health Care Consensus Group’s new proposal would reduce premiums by as much as 24 percent 
in 2022 and result in 4 million more people purchasing insurance by 2030.

Read the Full Modeling Results

See the Proposal

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/the-health-care-choices-proposal/
https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/the-health-care-choices-proposal/
https://www.healthcarechoices2020.org/
https://www.healthcarechoices2020.org/

